By the numbers

A study by the Pew Research Center
released Thursday found that
homeownership rates since the peak
in 2004 are down across the board.
But while the rate among white
households has fallen 5%,
it has fallen 16%
for African-American households.
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The rate among households
age 65 and up has fallen just 3%,
compared with 18%
for those younger than 35.
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